
 

 

 

Principal Message for May 17, 2023 
 
Greetings Carroll Families, 
 
Don't forget to order your student's yearbook! Books are $30 online and $35 in person. 
Online orders will close on May 20. Visit www.yearbookordercenter.com and use code 
15145 to order today. 
 
EOG/EOCs will be given on May 31st, June 1st, and June 2nd. Please try to have your 
child at school on time on these days so that we may begin testing promptly. Students 
will be expected to bring their charged Chromebook to school on testing days.  
 
Any student who does not pass the EOG for ELA, Math, or 8th Science, will have the 
opportunity to retest on June 12th (ELA) and June 13th (6/7th Math & 8th Science). If 
your child is a bus rider, transportation will be provided. Also, breakfast and lunch 
will be provided on these dates as well. You will receive a letter home for an 
invitation to retest IF your child will retest. We ask that you let us know if your child 
will retest by returning the form the following day. 
 
On Tuesday, June 6th your child will bring home an EOG/EOC Score Reports and a 
Math Placement Recommendation Form for 6th and 7th graders. We would like you to 
review the recommendation and either confirm the recommendation or suggest an 
alternative. We ask that your return this form with your child the next day. If you 
would like to discuss the placement, please share this information on the form.  
 
There will be a Summer Band Concert on Thursday, May 25th in the auditorium at 
Carroll. 6th Grade students will perform at 6 pm. 7th and 8th grade students will perform 
at 7pm. Everyone is welcome to attend. Bring a friend. 
 
Carroll Athletic Information can be found here.  
The Athletic Award Ceremony will be Wednesday, May 24th at 6pm in the gym at 
Carroll. 

The May PTA Newsletter can be found at https://www.smore.com/bs7ha 
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8th Grade Families: 
The 8th Grade Move-Up Celebration will be Wednesday, June 7th from 8:30-10:30 am. 
This is a change from the 9 am start time.  
 
The 8th Grade “Informal” Dance will be Thursday, June 8th from 5-7pm.  
 
Sanderson HS is having an Open House for 9th Grade athletes on Thursday, May 25 at 
6pm at Gregson Stadium. There will also be a Cheerleading interest meeting for 9th 
graders on Wednesday, May 24th at Sanderson in Room 221. 
 
All 8th graders will need to turn in their Chromebooks and charging cables at the end of 
the year. When they get to their high school a new laptop will be assigned to them. 
They will NOT receive a new laptop if they do not turn in their Chromebook to Carroll 
MS.  
_____________________________________________________________________ 
 
Carroll Magnet Middle School Week at a Glance (WAG) can be accessed here.  
 

If you have an immediate need please contact me directly at tzarzecki@wcpss.net.  
 

Yours,   

 
Tina Zarzecki 
Work Hard. Be Kind. 

 

 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1IIepOvnfIENC4yWV2ah4wKBuJ3UCPBhc_VpmESEE-As/edit?usp=sharing
mailto:tzarzecki@wcpss.net

